

July 3, 2012

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President Saint Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King Drive San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Adena:

Thank you for your letter of March 19, 2012, notifying the Commission on Colleges that Saint Philip's College will offer, effective spring 2013, an Associate of Applied Science in Health Management in three concentrations: Radiography, Medical Laboratory, and Occupational Therapy Assistant. The implementation of this new program will provide highly trained military active duty and veterans with the knowledge necessary to transition into a civilian healthcare career in their respective allied health care specialty.

The College offers programs in Radiography, Medical Laboratory, and Occupational Therapy Assistant. Students will be required to take the general education courses and five additional Health Management courses to go along with the 32 credit hours earned in their military health specialty.

The new program will not require any new faculty, equipment, facilities, or learning resources. The new program will require four new courses.

Since the program does not represent a significant departure from your approved curriculum, we accept the notification and require no additional information.

Best regards,

Belle

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/LBA:efk

cc: Dr. Mecca Salahuddin, Director of Institutional Planning, Research, and Effectiveness

Dr. Michael S. Johnson